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HB 278, relative to the use of unused district facilities by chartered public schools. HB 278Education: OTP/A 4-1
PRO-LIBERTY: This bill requires school districts with unused properties to offer them for lease
or sale to charter schools. YEA

OTP/A
• This bill provides a requirement to school districts to offer unused properties to charter schools for

sale or lease.
• Taxpayer-funded properties would be used for instruction of students instead of potentially being

abandoned and becoming dilapidated.
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